David Belsey - statement

From:

"Stringer, Joan" <

To:

"dbelsey@eis.org.uk" <dbelsey@eis.org.uk>

Date:

25/09/2012 15:15

Subject: statement

Dear David,

Thank you for your recent letter asking the University to renew the commitment made last year re compulsory redundancy.

Having considered this request with my senior team, I believe than rather than make a statement annually, it would be preferable to commit to the following:-

Edinburgh Napier University will continue to work with the recognised Trade unions and staff to ensure that, where at all possible, we will not resort to the use of compulsory redundancy. Where there is no other option but to consider compulsory redundancy, we will work with all concerned to mitigate against the consequences for individuals. This is an on-going commitment on the part of the University.

I trust that you find this an acceptable statement and won't find the need to engage in an annual process.

Kind regards,

Joan Stringer

Prof Dame Joan K. Stringer DBE, Principal & Vice Chancellor Edinburgh Napier University Principal's Suite Level 7, Sighthill Campus Sighthill Court Edinburgh **EH11 4BN** (t) 0131 455 6401 (f) 0131 455 6444

Edinburgh Napier University is a registered Scottish charity. Registration number SC018373.

Edinburgh Napier University is one of Scotland's top universities for graduate employability. 93.7% of graduates are in work or further study within six months of leaving. The Telegraph newspaper named us as one of the "top ten UK universities for getting a job" in 2012. This university is also proud winner of the Queen's Anniversary Prize for Higher and Further Education 2009, awarded for innovative housing construction for environmental benefit and quality of live.

This message is intended for the addressee(s) only and should not be read, copied or disclosed to anyone else outwith the University without the permission of the sender.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this message and any attachments are scanned for viruses or other defects. Edinburgh Napier University does not accept liability for any loss or damage which may result from this email or any attachment, or for errors or omissions arising after it was sent. Email is not a secure medium. Email entering the University's system is subject to routine monitoring and filtering by the University.

Edinburgh Napier University is a registered Scottish charity. Registration number SC018373